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JAC Recruitment offers its sympathy and support 

for the victims of the 2024 Noto Peninsula Earthquake 

 

We would like to express our heartfelt sympathy to those affected by the 2024 

Noto Peninsula Earthquake and our deepest condolences to those who lost their 

lives and to the bereaved families. 

 

The JAC Group respectfully announces that we have completed a donation of JPY 

2 million to the Japanese Red Cross Society in aid of the affected people and 

areas. 

 

In addition, we will continue to provide support through in-house fund-raising 

activities at our offices and at the offices of our group companies. 

 

We sincerely hope for the earliest possible recovery and reconstruction of the 

impacted areas. 

 

 


